
Assessment Committee Report 
 
Remaining Goals for the 2017-18 Academic Year: 
 
Complete training materials for faculty (new and existing). 
 
Contact program directors to ensure program assessment reports are up to date. 
 
Complete the annual course-level assessment audit. 
 
 
The committee will meet three more times this semester. If you have any business or questions 
for the committee, please contact Kevin Hodur at kevin.hodur@gbcnv.edu for meeting times or 
to add agenda items. 
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